CEDAT Student Leaders Handover 2014

Student associations on the 3rd of April 2014 witnessed the swearing in ceremony of new leaders voted in to power in March. The ceremony, which took place in the Conference Hall saw the different associations get new leaders.  The Principal, Assoc. Prof. Henry Alinaitwe, who was the chief guest at the swearing-in and handover ceremony congratulated the new leaders upon attaining leadership positions but also appreciated the service the outgoing leadership gave their fellow students and the College as a whole.

He called on the new leaders to not only emulate the outgoing leaders but do better for the good of the student body. He commended the old leadership on the smooth handover of leadership and applauded the new leadership on holding orderly, chaos-free elections.

Dr. Alinaitwe pledged administrative support to the new leaders and urged them to cooperate with the CEDAT Administration, even though times of financial constraint.

While speaking on behalf of the CEDAT Students Association, Mr. Derrick Katungye thanked the College Administration for having established a rapport with the student’s leaders and appreciated them for continuing to consider the CEDAT students associations even when College funds were diminished. He thanked the different associations for operating in harmony and unity in the past regime and urged the new regime to continue in the same spirit.

The CEDAT Students associations, with support from the College, organized the 3rd Annual Open Day, The Annual CEDAT trip, the CEDAT Sports Gala, the 1st Annual CEDAT quiz Challenge and the Joint CEDAT Elections.
